

To the Celina City School School Board:

The intent of this letter is to inform the Celina City Schools that I, Kimberly Beckstedt, will be retiring effective the end of school year, May 2016. It has been an honor to call Celina City Schools my place of employment for the past 31 years. I have seen first-hand the impact this wonderful school district had on my two daughters as they were prepared to be successful professionals in education themselves. I will be walking away from so many memories of colleagues, students, and parents that made each day special, but I will never forget the impact each has had on me. Thank you for the opportunity you have given me over the past three decades to be a part of the mission of Celina City Schools. Although I am retiring, I will always consider myself a part of the bulldog family!

Sincerely,

Kimberly Beckstedt

Kniberly Bechsteat